
Janice Williams

From: Cray, Dale [Dale.Cray@dot.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 10:37 AM
To: Janice Williams
Cc: Miles, Neil

Subject: Existing Driveway Approval Notification

Vv
Ms. Williams

Please exceptthis letter as legal document of approval for church improvements, contact personnel Mr. W.L. Hunter

4846 E US Hwy 90. The current driveway meets FDOT Standard requirements.If further information is needed please

advise.

Sincerely

Dale L. Cray

Permits Inspector

Lake City Operational Ctr-Lake City Maintenance

PO Box 1415 Lake City, FI.32055-1415

Main Office Ph. No.(386)-961-7180

Personal Office No. (386)-961-7146


